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My Perfect Emotionless World

My Perfect Emotionless World
The moving story of a daughter’s quest to discover the truth about her
beloved father’s hidden past. Ada Sibelius is raised by David, her
brilliant, eccentric, socially inept single father, who directs a
computer science lab in 1980s-era Boston. Home-schooled, Ada
accompanies David to work every day; by twelve, she is a painfully shy
prodigy. The lab begins to gain acclaim at the same time that David’s
mysterious history comes into question. When his mind begins to
falter, leaving Ada virtually an orphan, she is taken in by one of
David’s colleagues. Soon she embarks on a mission to uncover her
father’s secrets: a process that carries her from childhood to
adulthood. What Ada discovers on her journey into a virtual universe
will keep the reader riveted until The Unseen World’s heart-stopping,
fascinating conclusion.

A Boy Like You
On a stormy night in 1421, the North Sea delivers a devastating blow
to Holland: the Saint Elizabeth Flood, a deluge of biblical
proportions that drowns hundreds of towns, thousands of people, and
forever alters the geography of the Low Countries. Where the factions
of the noble Hooks and the merchant Cods waged a literal class war but
weeks before, there is now only a nigh-endless expanse of grey water,
a desolate inland sea with moldering church spires jutting up like
sunken tombstones. For a land already beleaguered by generations of
civil war, a worse disaster could scarce be imagined. Yet even
disaster can be profitable, for the right sort of individual, and into
this flooded realm sail three conspirators: a deranged thug at the
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edge of madness, a ruthless conman on the cusp of fortune, and a halfferal girl balanced between them. With The Folly of the World, Jesse
Bullington has woven an extraordinary new tale of the depraved and the
desperate.

Harper's Magazine
Draws on the author's extensive interviews with more than two thousand
executives from a variety of industries to cite the importance of
sales talent, a correct blend of motivational factors, and resultsoriented thinking, in a guide that challenges popular practices and
shares anecdotal examples. 20,000 first printing.

The Perfect Machine

Mexico Madness

Emotionless

The Perfect Divorce!
Savannah is a 14 year old year girl attending a new private high
school. She discovers that the students at her new school aren't
accepting of her or forgiving of her out of place remarks. After a
comment she makes is misinterpreted by a girl in her class, Savannah
gets in trouble and is quickly labeled and ostracized by her peers. So
after a lonely year, she tranfers to the nearby public high school
with the hope that she will be able to make friends there. While
initially, things start off in the right direction, this school
doesn't turn out to be much different. It seems that no one is able to
truly understand Savannah or her well-meaning intentions. On the verge
of giving up, Savannah decides to attend a university far from home
for a chance to start over. It is here that Savannah evolves and
flourishes socially beyond what anyone had thought imaginable.
However, despite her sudden social success, Savannah develops an
eating disorder from the pressure she faces to fit in.

The "Perfect" Parent

Lara

Once a Week
A powerful dystopian vision of a world where money reigns supreme,
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from a World Fantasy Award-winning author. "An extraordinary novel
that stands with the best of dystopian fiction, with dashes of The
Handmaid's Tale." -- -Cory Doctorow The penalty for Dani Cumali's
murder: $84,000. Theo works in the Criminal Audit Office. He assesses
each crime that crosses his desk and makes sure the correct debt to
society is paid in full. These days, there's no need to go to prison
-- provided that you can afford to pay the penalty for the crime
you've committed. If you're rich enough, you can get away with murder.
But Dani's murder is different. When Theo finds her lifeless body, and
a hired killer standing over her and calmly calling the police to
confess, he can't let her death become just an entry on a balance
sheet. Someone is responsible. And Theo is going to find them and make
them pay. Perfect for fans of 1984 and Never Let Me Go, Claire North's
moving and unnerving new novel will resonate with readers around the
world.

Lullaby

Some Quiet Place

Harper's Monthly Magazine

84K
Galleria Stores is a huge chain of stores owned by Paul Galleria.
Everyone who is anyone in Atlanta knows the Galleria family and their
influence in Atlanta. Paul has three daughters - Jade, Kharisma &
Happy Galleria. This is Happy's story. Twenty-nine-year-old Happy
Galleria is unhappy with the way her life is going. Her life plans
were to be married, excelling in her career, and pregnant with her
first child. However, her boyfriend, Phil, has other plans. Trying to
make partner at his law firm, his plans don't include a family,
marriage or setting roots anytime soon. Happy has always been good
with remaining emotionless, but will her emotions start to show once
Phil ignores her pleas for wanting more in their relationship? While
rushing to her gate for her birthday trip to Bora Bora that her sister
surprised her with, Happy bumps into a man - literally. Peeved that
the man has delayed her from making her flight, she yells, curses and
continues to her gate. That man is her pilot. Colt Wright is a pilot
who has worked himself from the ground up and has just moved his
family from New York to Atlanta to work with a top airline. A single
father to a ten-year-old girl, and trying to keep his eye on his aging
mother, Colt Wright doesn't have time for small talk. After losing his
child's mother to cancer, he wants more than casual talk or one night
stands. He wants a woman - the Wright woman. These two cross paths and
nothing may remain the same. Happy has baggage, but Colt is used to
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dealing with baggage, being a pilot and all. Will Happy remain
Emotionless?

How Religion Arises
Dark Side of the MirrorWhile in Alaska, Sarah Mason is mistaken for
the notorious Selena Menendez, America's number one bad girl. Not only
is Selena wanted by the U.S. Marshals and the FBI, but also by an
organized crime boss. With an identical look-alike, Sarah has to
assume they're twins. The tall rough-edged marshal who arrested her
will not listen to reason. When they reach Anchorage and he runs her
prints, he'll be forced to apologize for his mistake. Too little, too
late. She's suing the jerk for all he's worth.After being stranded in
the wilderness, Sarah finally convinces the arrogant marshal she's not
his fugitive. She fights her attraction for him, because he's not
about lasting relationships, and she wants more than a romp in his
bed. Braden Wolfe likes Sarah, but that's as far as it can go. She has
the face of the fugitive who killed his mentor and best friend. After
a bad marriage and the loss of his five year old son, he swears he'll
never go through that kind of pain again. Hate and revenge fuel him.
He hardens his heart from any feelings for Sarah. He has no intentions
of seeing her once they're rescued and she returns to Memphis. But
after she's gone, he's miserable.When Menendez and her gang are
spotted outside Memphis, Braden races to reach Sarah before her
psychopath sister has a chance to harm her. His motives become
unclear. Is he truly there to protect Sarah? Or is capturing her evil
twin more important? But the crime boss who wants Menendez has his own
agenda.

The Perfect Paint Job

Hostage to Pleasure
There's more to being a boy than sports, feats of daring, and keeping
a stiff upper lip. A Boy Like You encourages every boy to embrace all
the things that make him unique, to be brave and ask for help, to tell
his own story and listen to the stories of those around him. In an age
when boys are expected to fit into a particular mold, this book
celebrates all the wonderful ways to be a boy.

Create Your Perfect Future
ALL THE SONGBIRD NOVELS CAN BE READ AS STAND ALONE BOOKS. Cassie
Grayson doesn't know how to be a mom. She's twenty-two and hardly in a
position to care for a kid. But when her twelve-year-old nephew is
dumped in her lap, she does the only thing she can: she takes him in.
Neither of them have it easy as they try to navigate this unknown
path. Cassie must deal with her feelings toward her estranged sister
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and her own rocky childhood growing up in the foster care system.
Felix is still reeling from being uprooted from the only life he's
ever known, and he doesn't connect with his weird, emotionless aunt.
The only person who seems to breach the gap between them is Troy
Baker, the counselor assigned to Felix. To Troy, Felix and Cassie
should be just another case, but they're not. Something about the
hopeless duo captures his heart, and in spite of his hesitation he
finds himself falling for both of them. Felix's quiet strength is
endearing, but it's Cassie's determination to not let her nephew down
that chips away at his own walls, daring him to more than just help
herbut maybe fall in love as well. Can three strangers from completely
different worlds create an unlikely family? Or are the hidden holes in
their hearts too big to heal? OTHER SONGBIRD NOVELS ALREADY PUBLISHED:
Fever - Ella & Cole's Story Bulletproof - Morgan & Sean's Story
Everything - Jody & Leo's Story Home - Rachel & Josh's Story True Love
- Nessa & Jimmy's Story Troublemaker - Marcus & Kelly's Story Rough
Water - Justin & Sarah's Story Geronimo - Harry & Jane's Story

Harper's New Monthly Magazine
What's holding you back from the future of your dreams? Anne Jirsch,
psychic and future-life progressionist beloved of the stars, shows us
how to free ourselves from the past and turn our dreams into reality.
In The Future is Yours Anne showed us how to visualise our future
using the techniques she has trained hundreds of clients in across the
globe. Create Your Perfect Future builds on these successful
techniques, showing you not only how to visualise alternative futures
for yourself and choose the best one, but how to clear blockages from
your past that are holding you back, from past life trauma to
childhood problems. Using Anne's winning techniques, you too can
transform your health, love life, friendships, career, wealth and
ultimately your world.

The Perfect Descent
From the "New York Times"-bestselling author of "The Glass Sentence"
comes the haunting story of one determined girl who uses her razorsharp wits, her martial arts skills, and, ultimately, her heart to
fight killers, predators, and the world's biggest company to rescue
her brother.

Reboot
"When Myriam, a French-Moroccan lawyer, decides to return to work
after having children, she and her husband look for the perfect
caretaker for their two young children. They never dreamed they would
find Louise: a quiet, polite and devoted woman who sings to their
children, cleans the family's chic apartment in Paris's upscale 10th
arrondissement, stays late without complaint and is able to host
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enviable birthday parties. The couple and nanny become more dependent
on each other. But as jealousy, resentment and suspicions increase,
Myriam and Paul's idyllic tableau is shattered." -- Publisher's
description.

The Earth Girdled
Savannah is a 14 year old year girl attending a new private high
school. She discovers that the students at her new school aren't
accepting of her or forgiving of her out of place remarks. After a
comment she makes is misinterpreted by a girl in her class, Savannah
gets in trouble and is quickly labeled and ostracized by her peers. So
after a lonely year, she tranfers to the nearby public high school
with the hope that she will be able to make friends there. While
initially, things start off in the right direction, this school
doesn't turn out to be much different. It seems that no one is able to
truly understand Savannah or her well-meaning intentions. On the verge
of giving up, Savannah decides to attend a university far from home
for a chance to start over. It is here that Savannah evolves and
flourishes socially beyond what anyone had thought imaginable.
However, despite her sudden social success, Savannah develops an
eating disorder from the pressure she faces to fit in.

Godey's Magazine
Once Mr. Williams began writing this book, important lessons he’d
learned about diversity began to take on even greater meaning. Through
the experiences of Trent Taylor Jr., he saw that people’s outward
attributes are of far less value than what lives in their hearts. By
fleshing out his characters, he began to sense that our skin color –
that outward “paint job” – is really not the point. We hope that as
you turn the pages of this volume, you’ll take that same journey of
personal discovery the author experienced. Maybe you’ll realize that
neighbor from a foreign country isn’t out to steal your job, he’s just
trying to make a good life for his children. Maybe you’ll break away
from the ethnic stereotypes your forebears believed in. Maybe you’ll
begin to understand that how an individual looks on the outside bears
no correlation to the quality of the person within.

The Perfect Liar
A rebel Psy scientist finds herself at the mercy of a changeling who
has sworn vengeance against her kind in this thrilling romance in
Nalini Singh’s New York Times bestselling series. Separated from her
son and forced to create a neural implant that will mean the effective
enslavement of her psychically gifted race, Ashaya Aleine is the
perfect Psy—cool, calm, emotionlessat least on the surface. Inside,
she’s fighting a desperate battle to save her son and escape the
vicious cold of the PsyNet. Yet when escape comes, it leads not to
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safety, but to the lethal danger of a sniper’s embrace. DarkRiver
sniper Dorian Christensen lost his sister to a Psy killer. Though he
lacks the changeling ability to shift into animal form, his leopard
lives within. And that leopard’s rage at the brutal loss is a clawing
darkness that hungers for vengeance. Falling for a Psy has never been
on Dorian’s agenda. But charged with protecting Ashaya and her son, he
discovers that passion has a way of changing the rules

The Maccabæan

I Am Not Your Perfect Mexican Daughter
Deacon Shaw is a washed up marine turned mercenary turned boozer
employed to protect and train Madison Benchley-Lawrence, the youngest
member in a grossly wealthy, world renowned family. But when tragedy
strikes the family, and they begin to drop like flies one after the
other, Deacon finds himself challenged against one of New York's
notorious serial killers police have been chasing for the past fifteen
years. Deacon is forced to confront his past he has tried to bury for
years, fight to the death, piece together the sad, twisted, shady
lives of the multi-billion dollar Benchley's. He will tackle feelings
he has never before felt in his life; pity, sympathy, sadness. Would
he even dare to go as far to think love? Is there more to the facade
the family puts on for the entire world? Is there more that happens
behind their closed mansion walls and doors? Is it even worth it? Is
she even worth it?"

The Waning Age
"A taut, well-written thrillerThe pace is crisp, the surprises keep
coming, and there are two big ones that readers are unlikely to see
coming." - Associated Press A seemingly perfect marriage is threatened
by the deadly secrets husband and wife keep from each other. Susannah,
a young widow and single mother, has remarried well: to Max, a
charismatic artist and popular speaker whose career took her and her
fifteen-year-old son out of New York City and to a quiet Vermont
university town. Strong-willed and attractive, Susannah expects that
her life is perfectly in place again. Then one quiet morning she finds
a note on her door: I KNOW WHO YOU ARE. Max dismisses the note as a
prank. But days after a neighborhood couple comes to dinner, the
husband mysteriously dies in a tragic accident while on a run with
Max. Soon thereafter, a second note appears on their door: DID YOU GET
AWAY WITH IT? Both Susannah and Max are keeping secrets from the world
and from each other—secrets that could destroy their family and
everything they have built. Thomas Christopher Greene's The Perfect
Liar is a thrilling novel told through the alternating perspectives of
Susannah and Max with a shocking climax that no one will expect, from
the bestselling author of The Headmaster’s Wife.
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The Folly of the World

My Perfect Emotionless World: Coming of Age with Asperger
Syndrome
National Book Award Finalist! Instant New York Times Bestseller! The
Absolutely True Diary of a Part-Time Indian meets Jane the Virgin in
this poignant but often laugh-out-loud funny contemporary YA about
losing a sister and finding yourself amid the pressures, expectations,
and stereotypes of growing up in a Mexican American home. Perfect
Mexican daughters do not go away to college. And they do not move out
of their parents' house after high school graduation. Perfect Mexican
daughters never abandon their family. But Julia is not your perfect
Mexican daughter. That was Olga's role. Then a tragic accident on the
busiest street in Chicago leaves Olga dead and Julia left behind to
reassemble the shattered pieces of her family. And no one seems to
acknowledge that Julia is broken, too. Instead, her mother seems to
channel her grief into pointing out every possible way Julia has
failed. But it's not long before Julia discovers that Olga might not
have been as perfect as everyone thought. With the help of her best
friend, Lorena, and her first love (first everything), Connor, Julia
is determined to find out. Was Olga really what she seemed? Or was
there more to her sister's story? And either way, how can Julia even
attempt to live up to a seemingly impossible ideal?

The Eclectic Medical Journal

The Saturday Evening Post
50th Their perfect divorce was falling apart! Valentine's Day, the
most romantic day of the year. It should have been the first wedding
anniversary of Synnamon and Conner Welles—instead, it was the day
their divorce would be finalized! The arrangement was perfectly
amicable: no tears, no recriminations…. Their marriage of convenience
was over. But somehow their civilized plans kept going awry.
Synnamon's first mistake was to fall in love with her husband—for
real! Her second was to find herself pregnant with Conner's baby….
Only, Synnamon didn't see it as a mistake. She wanted that baby—what
she didn't want was a husband staying with her out of duty. But Conner
insisted. The perfect divorce was off. He was determined they should
become the perfect family! A wonderful treat for Valentine's
Day—bestselling author Leigh Michaels brings us her 50th book!
Congratulations, Leigh!

Questioning Technology
Elizabeth Caldwell doesn’t feel emotions, she sees them. Longing and
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Shame materialize at school. Fury and Resentment appear in her home.
They’ve all given up on Elizabeth, but when it matters most, will Fear
save her?

Classical World
Get ready for a parenting makeover! If you’re a parent today, you face
extreme pressure to get everything exactly “right”—a pursuit of
perfection that probably makes parenting feel hard. It encourages you
to worry about whether you’re doing a good enough job, and to wonder
if your kids will turn out okay. In The “Perfect” Parent, Roma
Khetarpal puts all of that agony to rest. She explains that the key to
a fulfilling parenting experience is to stop chasing an ideal and
instead use your inner perfection to nurture a strong, communicative
connection with your children—which will lead them to be happy, think
positive, and do good. Drawing from the fields of personal growth and
emotional intelligence and distilling cutting-edge scientific
research, Khetarpal leads you through five communication tools
designed to help parents strengthen their bond with their kids and
handle the doubt, guilt, worry, and fear that often accompany the
challenges of raising children. Along the way, she shares helpful,
humorous real-life stories taken from the popular parenting classes
she’s taught for years, as well as easy-to-remember exercises—such as
“Dealing with the Feeling” and “Take Five”—for use in common family
situations. With this short, useful, and enjoyable guide, you will be
equipped with the simple tools you need to build a relationship with
your kids that lasts a lifetime. Includes a “Perfect’ parent toolbox!

The Unseen World: A Novel
In this fast-paced dystopian thrill ride, perfect for fans of The
Hunger Games, Legend, and Divergent, a seventeen-year-old girl returns
from death as a Reboot and is trained as an elite crime-fighting
soldier . . . until she is given an order she refuses to obey. Wren
Connolly died five years ago, only to Reboot after 178 minutes. Now
she is one of the deadliest Reboots around . . . unlike her newest
trainee, Callum 22, who is practically still human. As Wren tries to
teach Callum how to be a soldier, his hopeful smile works its way past
her defenses. Unfortunately, Callum’s big heart also makes him a
liability, and Wren is ordered to eliminate him. To save Callum, Wren
will have to risk it all. Wren’s captivating voice and unlikely
romance with Callum will keep readers glued to the page in Amy
Tintera’s high-stakes alternate reality.

Pearson's Magazine

Hole Hearted
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New York Times and USA TODAY bestselling author and master of romance
Bertrice Small welcomes you to the magical, sensual World of Hetar.
For Lara, a half faerie, half human, her beauty is a blessing and a
curse. Sold into a Pleasure House by her father, she commits herself
to a lifetime of servitude. But even in a place where pleasure is not
censured but encouraged, her otherworldly beauty proves too much for
her suitors. When Lara escapes, she is introduced to a new way of
life, and an incredible man who opens her eyes to the growing unrest
among their people…and the extraordinary destiny that awaits her. Lara
will journey the depths of desire and despair to find a love that will
last an eternity—a love that will change Hetar forever.

This Perfect Day: A Novel
By the author of Rosemary‘s Baby, a horrifying journey into a future
only Ira Levin could imagine. Considered one of the great dystopian
novels—alongside Anthony Burgess's A Clockwork Orange and Aldous
Huxley's Brave New World—Ira Levin's frightening glimpse into the
future continues to fascinate readers even forty years after
publication. The story is set in a seemingly perfect global society.
Uniformity is the defining feature; there is only one language and all
ethnic groups have been eugenically merged into one race called “The
Family.“ The world is ruled by a central computer called UniComp that
has been programmed to keep every single human on the surface of the
earth in check. People are continually drugged by means of regular
injections so that they can never realize their potential as human
beings, but will remain satisfied and cooperative. They are told where
to live, when to eat, whom to marry, when to reproduce. even the basic
facts of nature are subject to the UniComp's will—men do not grow
facial hair, women do not develop breasts, and it only rains at night.
With a vision as frightening as any in the history of the science
fiction genre, This Perfect Day is one of Ira Levin`s most haunting
novels.

Dark Side of the Mirror

The Perfect Salesforce
Harper's Magazine made its debut in June 1850, the brainchild of the
prominent New York book-publishing firm Harper & Brothers. Harper's
Magazine, the oldest general-interest monthly in America, explores the
issues that drive our national conversation, through long-form
narrative journalism and essays, and such celebrated features as the
iconic Harper's Index. With its emphasis on fine writing and original
thought Harper's provides readers with a unique perspective on
politics, society, the environment, and culture.
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